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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 107        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 107 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 

TOPIC: MODIFICATION OF COMMISSION OPERATION CONCERNING  
DELIVERY OF DOCUMENTS  - TWCC ADVISORY 93-11 
 
 

 Effective December 15, 1993, TWCC is revising their method of distribution for all 
documents and notices required to be sent to insurance carriers that provide workers' 
compensation coverage in Texas.  As of December 15, 1993, all notices and documents will be 
placed in the Carrier's Austin Commission Representative Box.   This action by TWCC will 
establish Notice to the Carrier for all purposes.  This includes BRC Set Notices, First Notice of 
Injury, BRC Reports, CCH Reports, Appeals Panel Decisions, TWCC Advisories and other 
information disseminated by TWCC. 
 
 TWCC will continue to provide a courtesy copy of all documents related to dispute 
resolution to attorneys who have represented a carrier employer and claimant at any proceeding 
before the commission. 
 
 TWCC will also continue to provide notices and documents required to the Employer. 


